
 

  

March 19, 2021 – Negotiations 
 

You can find information on negotiations online at 

https://www.respaonline.org/negotiations and a centralized email address at 

Negotiations@respaonline.org 

 

RESPA and the District met today March 19, 2021 regarding our demand to bargain concerning 

In-Person instruction and stimulus funding. Our next bargaining date is Wednesday March 24th.  

RESPA and the District will be working through a MOU Addendum proposal regarding In-

Person instruction and stimulus funding. 

 

Your bargaining team needs your help.  We need specific examples of your increased workload, 

duties etc.  Please email these examples to Negotiations@respaonline.org 

 

Thank you for all those that attended the Town Hall on Tuesday 16th and already sent emails to 

Negotiations@respaonline.org 

 

As always, do not hesitate to contact any of the team members. 

 

John Havard, Chair – Technology Services vicepresident@respaonline.org  

Candy Blanco – Child Nutrition Services candyrblanco@yahoo.com   

David Flores – Redlands High School floresdr88@gmail.com 

Jose Castaneda – Transportation 86elcowboy@gmail.com 

Mike Newmeyer – Technology Services ft-director@respaonline.org     
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